
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

RE: Locke Lake Colony/Pennichuck Water Company
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Hello,

I am a Locke Lake Resident and want to express my concern about the rate increase that
Pennichuck Water Company wants to pass on to the residents of Locke Lake Colony in
Barnstead, N.H.

I am against such and increase. I feel that this is very over the top for all of us living
here. ~j~.to~m~ach!
I knowl fprices ofmaterials and such have increased for every industry and I
understand that increases have to be made but this is exorbitant.
Please, Please, Please do not allow this to happen.

Thank you,


